
	
	
	
On the advice of the Honorary Auditor an Extraordinary General 
Meeting was held on the 14th November 2022 at the Methodist 
Church in Marple.  The 75 members present were asked to approve 
the following resolution: 
 
“That the financial year of the Society shall end on the 28th 
February with effect from 28th February 2023” 
 
The resolution was approved unanimously by the members.  There 
were no dissenting votes. 
 
 
 
 
Hilary Atkinson  
Chairman 
 
 
	
	


